
 

 

Term 3  Week 7                  Monday, 29th August 2016

Principal’s Report 
Zone Carnival  

Congratulations to all our competitors at our Zone  

Carnival last Tuesday. All our students did their very best 

with  Holly P. and Ashton G. for winning the  11 year age 

championships and Rheanna M. and Loki D. for being 

runners in their age championships. A very impressive 

result indeed for Truscott Street. 

 

Playground 

Today should see our new playground taking shape as 

they begin the installation of the new equipment. The 

recent rain has caused a delay but they are hopeful it 

will be completed this week or early next week. Below 

are images of what the completed work will look like. 

Enrolments 2017 

Enrolments are now being taken for Kindergarten 2017. 

Children who will be turning 5 years old on or before 

31st July, 2017 are eligible for enrolment.  If you are  

intending to enrol your child, or know of children in the 

local area, who are intending to enrol at Truscott Street 

next year, could you please contact the office for an  

enrolment form.  

 

Truscotts 

Congratulations to the following students who received 

their Truscott Award last week . 

Lara M. Year 5, Peter Y. Year 5, Lara F. Year 2,  

Banjo F. Year 2, Nicola S. Year 6, Caitlin F. Year 4, 

Nathan H. year 4, Rilet L. year 4, Ariana F. Year 4,  

Lia P. Year 1, Itay E. Year 1, Nikita S. Year 1,  

Finnlay E. Year 1, Dylan F. Year 2, Yoomin K. Year 2  

and Evan C. KM 

 

Post Homes  

Maayan R. Year 2, Nicola S. Year 6, Lucy G. Year 4,  

Lara F. Year 2, Amit P. Year 2and Lena L. Year 2.  

Well done. 

Marion Blomfield 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

To help celebrate ‘Book Week’ the students enjoyed being 

entertained by Illustrator Sarah Davis. 

  

Truscott Times 
Truscott St Public School 

 

Truscott St North Ryde NSW 2113 

T 9878 1264  F 9878 5794   

E truscottst-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 



 

 

Term 3 Week 7                                   Monday, 29th August 2016 

Monday  Student Banking 

   Canteen closed 

Tuesday  Canteen closed 

Friday   8.30—9.15 Uniform Shop 

   11.30 Assembly 

Calendar 

Term 3 Week  7 

Mon Aug 29th Fruit & Vegetable month 

Tue  Aug 30th Choir rehearsal at RCC  

Fri Sep 2nd OOSH Father’s Day breakfast 

   Father’s Day Stall 

   Assembly: Band 

   Summer PSSA  Round 6 

Term 3 Week  8 

Mon Sep 5th Life Education van 

Tue Sep 6th  “ “ “ 

Wed Sep 7th “ “ “ 

   7.00pm P&C meeting 

Thu Sep 8th Life Education van 

Fri Sep 9th Assembly: KH 

   PSSA Round 7  

   TSPS Music Evening  

Term 3 Week  9 

Tue Sep 13th  Spelling Bee 

Thu Sep 15th School Disco 

Fri Sep 16th Assembly: KM 

   PSSA Round 8 

School News 

Summer PSSA  

A reminder that summer PSSA sports including 

cricket, tee ball and softball will start up again this 

week (Friday 2nd September). Tee ball and softball 

training will commence on Thursday 1st September 

at 8.30am  and cricket training will commence on 

Friday 2nd September at 8.15am.  

Sam Judge 

Sports Coordinator 

 

Zone Athletics Carnival 

All results are attached to this newsletter. 

Alison Sarti 

Coordinator 

 

Truscott Debating Team 

This week we had our second debate against Ryde 

East PS.  The topic was ‘All students should learn a 

musical instrument’.  The team of Aden, Sophie, 

Keira and Jonah were convincing in arguing the 

affirmative side.  It was a passionate topic for 

these four students who really did agree with 

what they were saying.  Congratulations on a fine 

effort. 

Sue Buckland 

Assistant Principal 

 

Premier’s Reading Challenge 

PRC is now closed for 2016.  Certificated will be  

awarded at assembly when they arrive from the  

Premier’s office next term. 

Val Glendinning 

Librarian  

Dance Group—Granny Smith Festival 

The Matilda dance group will be performing at the 

Granny Smith Festival on Saturday 15th October, 

2016. All dancers please keep the date free. Time 

and stage will be advised as soon as I hear. 

Michelle Shannon 

Assistant Principal 

 

From The Office 

Book club  

Orders must be completed online by this  

Wednesday 31st August. 

 

Sport Clothes 

Could  PSSA shirts and Netball dresses be washed 

and returned ASAP to receive your $20 bond.   

Athletics singlets also need to be washed and  

returned ASAP. Thank you. 

Pam Jurd 

Office Manager 
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P&C News 

Just a friendly reminder that Father's Day stall will 

be on Friday 2nd September - last orders can be 

submitted via Flexischools until midnight on 

Wednesday 31st August. Also the P&C meeting will 

be held on Wednesday 7th September in the staff 

room. Come and joins us to learn more about your 

school and community. 

Carolyn Gray 

P&C President 
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Zone Athletics Carnival  

Well done to all competitors who gave their very best athletics performance last Tuesday. Very special 

congratulations to Holly P. and Ashton G.for winning the 11 year age championships and also to 

Rheanna M. and Loki D.  for being runners up in their respective age championships.  

 

Girls Results 

Holly P came 3rd in the 11 year girls 100m, 1st in the 200m, 2nd in high jump, 2nd in long jump, 1st in 

shot put and 2nd in discus. 

Rheanna M. came 2nd in the 12 year girls 100m, 3rd in the 200m, 3rd in long jump, 4th in shot put and 

1st in discus. 

Jacqueline D. made the finals for 12 year girls 100m and 200m. 

Holly P., Rheanna M., Jacqueline D. and Mia S. came 4th in the senior girls relay. 

 

Boys Results 

Loki D. came 1st in 10 year boys 100m, 1st in the 200m and 3rd in long jump. 

Ashton G. came 2nd in the boys 11 year 100m, 1st in the 200m and 2nd in long jump. 

Kyle S. came 6th in long jump. 

Michael B. came 3rd in shot put. 

Jonathan C. came 8th in shot put. 

Nicholas A. came 7th in shot put and 10th in discus. 

Elijah M. came 4th in discus. 

Will H. came 8th in the junior boys 800m. 

Lance S. came 9th in the 11 year boys 800m. 

Zac E. came 7th in the 12 year boys 800m. 

Loki D., Michael B., Jayden P. and Max T. came 4th in the junior boys relay. 

Ashton G., Kyle S., Max W. and Joshua S. came 4th in the senior boys relay. 

Alison Sarti 

Coordinator 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      Congratulations Champions! 



Potions and lotions, brewing and stewing 
- it was all systems go at our recent Science Expo!

Thanks to our talented mums and dads who so willingly 
shared their time with us.


